## **Announcements**

Still a need for someone to head up Pastoral Care. Pat Newyear after many years of service has stepped down- If interested, please contact the office or Fr. Jeff.

Calling hour 10-11am. And Funeral for Debra Zimmerman has been scheduled for Saturday, August 9, at 11 am. Committal will take place down at Grace Memorial Garden following the service. Light lunch to be served at the undercroft.

Christmas in July—Collecting until August 10 in order for everyone to take advantage of the tax free week

Forbes House Wish List

Bath Towels \*Flatware Twin Sheets \*Canned Goods

\*New Underware (adults & childrens) Old Cell Phones

Gas Gift Card

Uber Gift Card Any Money Donation



A Place of Restoration, Purpose, and New Beginnings

A thrift store operated by Hannah's Home, is getting ready to open its doors!

Empowering Moms through job skills training-Hannah's Harbor will provide real-world job training for the moms at Hannah's Home, helping them build skills, confidence, and a path toward independence. Every shift worked and every sale made will support their journey toward stability and self-sufficiency.

They will be accepting Donations starting Wednesday, August 6, from 8am-4pm
Hannah's Harbor Thrift Store
8664 Lakeshore Blvd
Mentor, Ohio 44060

Please contact Elisabeth at <a href="mailto:emusacchio@hannashome.org">emusacchio@hannashome.org</a> or call 440-221-5361

If you find an error on the website, please alert the office or Fr. Jeff. This is the first-place prospective clergy will look at Grace and we want to make a good first impression.

Start turning in those articles and pictures for the next PACE!!! Deadline is Wednesday August 20<sup>th</sup>. This issue will feature all upcoming events for the fall at Grace, help us all be informed!!